
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Nursery 

Newsletter 

 15th March 2019 

This week we have been… 
 Having fun taking part in ‘Dough Disco’. The children have been rolling, squashing, 

patting and squeezing playdough to music! 
 Learning about the concept of ‘empty’. 
 Meeting the ‘Animal Lady’s’ animals. The children listened brilliantly and enjoyed 

meeting a snake, chameleon, pygmy hedgehog and an owl. 
 Learning about the artist Piet Mondrian and having a go at painting in his style. 
 Learning about doctors and nurses as part of our ‘People who help us’ topic.  

Important Dates and Messages: 
 

 Next week we are in need of boxes and tubes for junk modeling. Thank you! 
 

 Parents Evening will be on Monday 8th April. Sign-up sheets will be available the week 
before (week commencing 1st April). These will be available in the hall from 7.30am for 
Care Club parents and in the nursery classroom for all other parents. 
 

 
 The Coppice Book Fair is next week from Monday 18th March to Thursday 21st 

March, from 3.15pm - 4pm each day. Please look out around school for more 
information! (Please note that regrettably World Book Day vouchers cannot be used at 
the Book Fair.) 

 We will be holding an Easter Bonnet Parade in the last week of term and ask that 
children make an Easter bonnet at home to bring in for this. We will provide more 
details nearer the time. 

 

 

 

 

Happy 4th Birthday to Cassius! 


